
From: Chambers - Dean DP  

Sent: Friday, 26 May 2017 4:23 PM 
To: 'Muddagouni, Kamna' 

Cc: 'Matt Galbraith'; 'Michael Harmer'; 'Luis Izzo'; 'Christopher Nowland'; 'Kyle Scott'; 
'christie.toy@ahansw.com.au'; 'Roushan Walsh'; AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010 

 
Dear Ms Muddagouni 
 
I refer to your email below. 
 
The Commission grants the extension of time for your response by close of business 31 May 2017. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
RACHEL WONG 
Associate to Deputy President Dean 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  02 9308 1819 
Fax:  02 9380 6990 
rachel.wong@fwc.gov.au 

 
Level 10, Terrace Tower, 80 William St 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Muddagouni, Kamna [mailto:kamna.muddagouni@nortonrosefulbright.com]  

Sent: Friday, 26 May 2017 3:31 PM 

To: Chambers - Dean DP 
Cc: 'Matt Galbraith'; 'Michael Harmer'; 'Luis Izzo'; 'Christopher Nowland'; 'Kyle Scott'; 

'christie.toy@ahansw.com.au'; 'Roushan Walsh' 
Subject: RE: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate,  
  
Our instructor is currently on leave and regrettably we are also not in a position to advise in relation to 
the estimated days required for hearing until their return on 31 May 2017. 
  
We respectfully request an extension of time until this date.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
Kamna Muddagouni | Associate  
Norton Rose Fulbright Australia  
Level 15, RACV Tower, 485 Bourke Street, Melbourne, Australia  
Tel +61 3 8686 6606 | Mob +61 414 502 483 | Fax +61 3 8686 6505  
kamna.muddagouni@nortonrosefulbright.com  
 

NORTON ROSE FULBRIGHT  

 
A powerful combination - Norton Rose Fulbright and Chadbourne & Parke will join forces in the 
second quarter of 2017.  
nortonrosefulbright.com/chadbourne  
 
Law around the world  
nortonrosefulbright.com  

mailto:rachel.wong@fwa.gov.au
http://www.fwa.gov.au/
mailto:kamna.muddagouni@nortonrosefulbright.com
mailto:kamna.muddagouni@nortonrosefulbright.com
http://nortonrosefulbright.com/chadbourne
http://nortonrosefulbright.com/

